
Hello Year 7, 

Welcome to your new school and to our tutor group! 

My name is Mr Hood, and just like you, I’ll be starting my journey at this school 

in this new academic year. I’m a Maths teacher, and I’m excited to be your tutor 

as we all begin this new chapter together. 

Starting a new school can feel like a big step, but I want you to know that we’re 

in this together. Our tutor group will be a place where you can feel safe, 

supported, and ready to grow. We’ll get to know each other, help each other out, 

and have some fun along the way too! I have been a year 7 tutor twice in my 

teaching career so far and have had the pleasure of seeing one year group all 

the way through for five years. I look forward to doing the same with you all 

too.  

A little bit about me: I absolutely love football—whether it’s playing, watching, 

or talking about it. So, if you’re a football fan too, we’ll have plenty to chat 

about! And if not, I’m always keen to hear about your interests and hobbies as 

well. 

Over the coming weeks, we’ll spend time settling in, learning the ropes, and 

building a strong team spirit. I’m here to help you with anything you 

need—whether it’s finding your way around, getting organised, or just having 

someone to talk to. 

I can’t wait to meet each of you and start this exciting journey together. Let’s 

make this year a brilliant one! 

See you soon, 

Mr. Hood ​
Tutor & Maths Teacher 

 

 


